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Council Members:
 
What an exciting opportunity before you, to create unimpeded beach access at the
south end of 27th Ave. NW as it was for decades. It will erase the cloud of
uncertainty whether we are allowed to walk and picnic there on the beach and
tidelands south of the bulkhead. Once the City owns the beach parcel, we’ll be
able to walk and picnic there, just was we do in Saltwater Park. The City should
own it, and I support the Council approving its purchase.
 
Once you have approved the south end acquisition, please move forward on
opening safe access on the north end of the street, access that was cut off with the
installation of a private gate. There are important tidepools on the north end that
should be more accessible.
 
Sincerely,
 
Paul Grace
728 N 193 St., Shoreline WA 98133
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